
       RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY- SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 052/ RIAS/ 2024-25                                                     DATE: 27/08/24 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS 

This is to inform you that Saturday, 31st August 2024, will be working for all the students from 

Mont 1 to Grade 7 from 08:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. to compensate for the curriculum missed on 

23rd August 2024. 

The buses will ply as usual and students availing transport will be picked up and dropped using 

school transport. Students coming to school using private transport will have to follow the same 

timings. 

Students are requested to carry their books, water and snacks along with them. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 


